Announcements for the week of 1/13/2020 - 12/17/2020
GOOD MORNING FRANKLIN! HERE ARE TODAY’S ANNOUNCEMENTS

Hey Cougars, come out this Thursday to the Canes at WestTown from 12:30 to 11 pm at night. Swing by after school
or for dinner to support the class of 2023. See you there! MENTION Franklin at checkout!

The next general student council meeting will be this Wednesday January 15" at lunch or after school. Please plan on at-
tending either meeting, whichever fits your schedule best. The meeting is worth 2 points, see you there!

Come out and cheer on your cougar basketball teams on Tuesday, January 14th in the main gym as they play or
rival Coronado, be sure to dress in Hawaiin gear so we can say aloha to the T-Brids. Also join us in a competition
against our rival for the Dunk Your Kicks shoe drive. Bring in a gently used pair of sneakers or tennis shoes to East-
260 now through the 14th OR bring them to the game that evening. One pair is worth 30 minutes of community
service & 5 student council Points.

Seniors, the form that you need to complete with the 3 universities and 3 scholarships you have applied for is now past
due. Please come to the go Center to get a copy.

Seniors the FAFSA deadline is coming up on Jan 15. You must have your application complete and submitted by
then. Please come to the GO Center with any questions. You cannot receive any scholarship money from a univer-
sity without this application.

This is a reminder to all of our staff that we still offer FREE Zumba classes Tuesdays and Thursdays at 4:30 pm in the
Magnet Dance room during the Spring semester. Get healthy this 2020!

Attention students, Homework Haven will open for the spring semester today. We are open Monday-Thursday,
4:15-6:15 in the library on the main campus. We have tutors in core areas, can facilitate makeup work, and have
room for homework and projects to be worked on.

Do you got a talent you would like to show off? Can you dance? Are you in a band? Do you like to preform? Then sign up
for our annual talent show, “Cougars Got Talent!”. Come by East-260 by January 31 to get your name on the list, there
will be prizes given out to 1%, 2" and 3" place.

Oklahoma panhandle will be in the GO center tomorrow at 2:30 and Texas Tech will be here Wednesday at 1:00
please come get passes.Texas Tech is coming Jan 15 at 1 pm and NMSU is coming January 28th at 2:45

Compassion club will have their next meeting on Wednesday the 15th at lunchtime in West-201. We will also be taking
the group yearbook picture that day. We will be making homeless bags to distribute. If you would like to contribute,
please donate either non-perishable food such as granola bars or travel size hygiene products to Sra. Kendrick in West-201
before Wednesday.

Seniors the form that needs to be completed for senior clearance for your 3 college applications and 3 scholarships
is available in the GO Center and E260. This form is now past due please get it in as soon as possible

Juniors you will be getting your EPCC ID number next week during your English class on January 21 and 22. PLEASE
IF you already HAVE A NUMBER because you have taken DUAL CREDIT CLASSES you may not need to do it
again. Please see Ms. Schoenbrun in the Go-Center if you have any questions

The JV Girls Soccer Team Won a Tournament organized by YISD @ Bel Air HS this past weekend. Championship Final
score was Franklin 2 and Pebble Hills 1 point. Goals made: 1 by Cameryn Thomson and 1 by Abril Perez. Everyone
played well! Good job ladies!

Anyone taking the AP Economics test come to Mr. Jaegers review sessions starting tomorrow during lunch in magnet
room 218.

THAT’S ALL FOR TODAY!! Remember Cougars, ALWAYS Raise the bar, be Respectful & TOGETHER WE CAN!




